
Garfield Medical Center  
AHMC Healthcare

Re: AB 2190 Attestation Garfield 
Medical Center 525 N Garfield Ave 
Monterey Park, CA 961754

Dear Carl Scheuerman Compliance 
Officer  Seismic Compliance Unit 
Facility Development Division

Per Assembly Bill 2190 (2018) under Health & Safety Code Section 130066, we are submitting an attestation letter to 
certify that our board of directors are aware that our hospital have not yet met the 2030 seismic safety requirements for 
all of its buildings; specifically, one or more of the buildings at our facility has performance ratings less than SPC-3 “or" 
NPC-5, and therefore our hospital is required to meet the January 1, 2030 deadline for substantial compliance with the 
seismic safety regulations or standards.

Garfield Medical Center # 11658 
525 N Garfield Ave Monterey 
Park, CA 961754

(b) Buildings at our facility that have current performance ratings less than SPC-3 or NPC-5 
identified as follows:

Building Number Building name Performance Ratings
BLD-01934 Main Hospital SPC.2 NPC.3
BLD-01935 Nursery/Post-partum SPC.2 NPC.3

BLD-01936 Emergency wing SPC.2 NPC.3
BLD-0193 O.B Pavilion SPC.4 NPC 4
BLD-01937 O.B Addition SPC.4 NPC.4
BLD-01939 Cath Lab SPC.4 NPC.4

BLD-03427 ER Addition SPC.4 NPC.5
BLD-03428 Extended service Canopy SPC.4 NPC.3
BLD-03429 Service Canopy SPC.4 NPC.3

BLD-06302 Medical Gas Enclosure SPC.N/A NPC.4

Please contact us if you have any 
questions.562 -818-6389 Sincerely,



CEO Patrick Petre 

Chair of the Board  

Cc: Martin Rodriguez


